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SEATTLE, Feb. 8, 2011 – Boeing [NYSE: BA} is delighted that El Al Airlines has selected the 737-900ER for its
fleet requirements. The 737-900ER’s size and range make it ideally suited for El Al’s network requirements. We
look forward to continuing our long-term partnership with El Al and to finalizing the details of this transaction.
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